
Upcoming projects... 

At Bispham CastAways we have a 
rolling three year plan, which we are 
constantly updating and editing to meet our aspirations.   
Some of our upcoming plans include: 

•Performing in the 2019 Lytham One-Act Festival in 
September at Lowther Pavilion 
•Community Pantomime event in December 2019 
•The coordination of a one act play festival at Bispham 
CastAways focusing on mental health issues in 2020 
•A dual heritage and theatre project in 2021 which will focus 
on a lost Lancashire outdoor traditional performance art - 
Pace Egging 

• Free outreach performances in public places, retirement homes and 
community hubs 

• Also look out for the CastAways at Blackpool Pride and Bispham Gala 
 
Next thing CastAways to look out for in September 2019...


